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STRIKER REPLACEMENT 
INAPPROPRIATE FOR PRESIDENT TO END RUN CONGRESS: 

DOLE TO SUPPORT LEGISLATION OPPOSING MISGUIDED DIRECTIVE 

WASHINGTON -- Senate Majority Leader Bob Dole today issued the 
following statement regarding President Clinton's executive order 
on the hiring of permanent replacement workers: 

"Today's Executive Order on striker replacement sets a 
dangerous precedent. It is the responsibility of Congress, not 
the Administration, to write the laws governing labor-management 
relations in this country. 

"Congress has repeatedly rejected the striker replacement 
bill. It is inappropriate for the President to end run Congress 
by reviving this defeated legislation through an Executive Order. 

"I intend to join with my colleague from Kansas, Senator 
Kassebaum, in advancing legislation that will prevent enforcement 
of this misguided Presidential directive." 
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